
 

End of Year Newsletter 
 
This term our value is ‘Truthfulness’ 
 

As we reach the end of the year, I would like to say 
a huge thank you to Pupils, Staff and Governors for 
their hard work over the year. We have seen some 
positive changes and fantastic achievements. A 
huge thank you to Parents also, without your 
support and working with us, none of it would be 
possible.  
I have been proud to be part of Patrington CE 
Primary Academy and thoroughly enjoyed my 
time working here. I wish the school and it’s 
community my very best wishes for the future. 
 
Staff news 
We say goodbye to Miss Simpkins and Miss 
Thompson who are leaving at the end of this 
term. We thank them for all they have done for 
the school and wish them every success in the 
future. 
In September Mr Derbyshire and Miss Strachan 
will join the team in Year 6 and Year 1. They have 
already had a chance to meet the children they 
will be working with and we look forward to 
welcoming them in September. 
 
Manchester Camerata 
This year our Year 5 pupils have been working 
with the Manchester Camerata, creating and 
performing their own pieces of music. Last week 
a number of the pupils attended a concert in 
Withernsea where, with other schools, they 
performed the piece of music they had 
composed. What a wonderful experience! Well 
done to all of those who attended. 
 
Patrington CE Primary School is 50! 
Events have taken place this term to celebrate 
the 50th birthday with children sharing with 
parents and visitors work they have done. Thank 
you to all who attended. Celebrations will 
continue in September. Watch out for more 
information. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Summer Fair 
A huge thank you to The Friends of Patrington 
School who organised the summer fair which 
raised a fantastic £1378.42. Thank you to all who 
attended, helped and supported. 
We thank The Friends for the work they have 
done this year and hope you will continue to 
support them next year. 
 
Attendance 
As we end the term, the attendance for the year 
is a disappointing 95.03% 
 
School Uniform 
As you prepare for your return in September, 
please remember that your child needs to wear 
the correct uniform to school, including for PE. 
Please remember that black shoes are part of the 
school uniform. 
If you need support with providing the correct 
school uniform for your child, please contact the 
school office. This will be treated in the strictest 
confidence. 
Please ensure that all uniform is labelled, as it 
makes it easy to return lost property and helps 
after changing for PE, especially for the younger 
children. 
 
Dates for the Diary 
03.09.19 School reopens 08:45 a.m. 
 
 
 
 
 

 “Sowing the seeds, nurturing the 

growth, sharing the harvest, 

rejoicing with God” 

 


